Travel Advisory

for TakeCare Members
Updated 01/12/2021(11:00 am

Travel Ban and Entry

Restrictions to the Philippines
from December 30, 2020 to January 15, 2021

In compliance with IATF-EID Resolution No. 91 and the recent development of the new COVID-19 strain

V3, January 01, 2021

(https://bit.ly/MNLHotels-1221)

Overseas Filipino Workers (OFWs)

To ease your arrival into the country, please be guided on the
modified step-by-step arrival and quarantine procedures:

BEFORE YOU FLY AND DURING CHECK-IN
O

https://bit.ly/MNLPHRedCrosseCIF
O

http://oasis.owwa.gov.ph/
O

DURING THE FLIGHT
|

WHEN YOU ARRIVE
O

ood

Overseas Workers
Welfare Administration (OWWA)

For more information, visit

C Customer Service 647-3526
Our Island, Your Health Plan-

WHEN YOU ARRIVE (cont.)
O
O

AT THE QUARANTINE HOTEL
O

GOING HOME

O If you test positive Bureau of Quarantine (BOQ)

If you test negative

For land-based and sea-based
OFWs

For non-OFWs

Note: An approved referral from your physician is required
and must be coordinated in advance with TakeCare
Medical Management before traveling to any off-island
destination for any medical care, including Philippines.
Please call Medical Referral Services (MRS): (671) 300-5995
or Customer Service: (671) 647-3526.
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